
From: Leach, Clint <jcleach@scda.sc.gov>
To: Leach, Clint <jcleach@scda.sc.gov>

Date: 11/16/2015 11:00:27 AM
Subject: You're Invited To A Certified SC Grown Tailgate!

Attachments: PalmettoSeriesTailgateFlyer.jpg

I hope you can stop by our Certified SC Grown tailgate prior to the Carolina-Clemson football game. Please see below 
and attached invitation.

Clint
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Certified SC Grown Tailgate
Please join Commissioner Hugh Weathers 

and the SC Department of Agriculture 

for a Certified SC Tailgate before the

CAROLINA vs CLEMSON 
FOOTBALL GAME 

November 28, 2815 
4 hours before kickoff

What’s the best part of a Palmetto Series tailgate? 

Certified SC Grown products of course!

Come see how local products can be incorporated into 

tailgating favorites, and enjoy Cocky Wings, boiled peanuts, 

beef meatballs, peach cobbler, and more!

Look for the Certified SC Grown flags at Gamecock Village.

J. Clint Leach 
SC Dept. of Agriculture
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Assistant Commissioner - External Affairs
(O) 803-734-2191
(M) 803-201-4874


